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School is underway!
These past few months have been challenging for
everyone, and we hope that you are all safe and
healthy amid the COVID-19 pandemic. We wanted
to take this time to remind you that school is
starting for children throughout Erie County
attending pre-K through grade 12. Here's what
you should be sure to do if you have school-aged
children!

Reach out to your school district

The new school year is underway for districts
throughout Erie County. And as a parent/caregiver, you
are responsible for making sure your child is properly
registered to attend school.

Erie's Public Schools | Phone: (814) 874-6801

Corry Area School District | Phone: (814) 664-4677

Fairview School District | Phone: (814) 474-2600

Fort LeBoeuf School District | Phone: (814) 796-2638

General McLane School District | Phone: (814) 273-1033

Girard School District | Phone: (814) 774-5666

Harbor Creek School District | Phone: (814) 897-2100

Iroquois School District | Phone: 814) 899-7643 x2002 or (814) 899-7643 x6109 

Millcreek Township School District | Phone: (814) 835-5300

North East School District | Phone: (814) 725-8671

Northwestern School District | Phone: (814) 756-9400

Union City Area School District | Phone (814) 438-3804

Wattsburg Area School District | Phone: (814) 824-3400

http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?ca=ba7ee7f7-4b95-46c8-bdd6-21f3f95df503&preview=true&m=1101628996768&id=preview
http://www.eriesd.org/reopen
https://sites.google.com/a/corrysd.net/casd/
http://www.fairviewschools.org/
https://www.fortleboeuf.net/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=442912&type=d
https://www.generalmclane.net/community/resources/gmreturntoschool/
https://girardsd.org/
https://www.hcsd.iu5.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=440053&type=d
https://ies.iroquoissd.org/o/iroquois-school-district
https://www.mtsd.org/rts
https://www.nesd1.org/
https://www.nwsd.org/
https://filecabinet9.eschoolview.com/FEC23CA2-D607-4035-8EA2-4D3F263F70AE/UCSchoolOpeningFlyer.pdf
https://www.wattsburg.org/


For families attending private or charter schools please be sure to reach out to your
school directly.

Be There

Virtual does not mean optional.

No matter at home or physically in the school
building, your child must attend school. Tardy
minutes count and regular attendance and truancy
policies are in effect.

Share this information with a friend

We want to make sure all families in Erie County
are familiar with what they need to do to make
sure their children are prepared for school this
year.

Consider sharing the above messages and this
email with someone you know. Sharing is caring!
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